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Mai Vang

From: Jillian Barden
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 12:52 PM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Lydia Kopf; Joanna Zimny
Subject: RE: TA 25-1 - 1783 Ames Ave

Hi Mai 
 
AŌer the hearing, I reached out to the hauler and confirmed the noƟces were sent to previous owner, Pauline Ross. I 
emailed Xeng on Jan 8 and asked if he had a chance to followed up with the Title Company and received no response. 
On Jan 10, I called, leŌ a VM, and also emailed him informaƟon on how he or the previous owner can pay the 
assessment. I have not heard anything since. I closed the assessment inquiry aŌer that. 
 
It appears he did call into the garbage department on Thursday and one of my colleagues responded to him with a 
generic assessment email. He has not responded to that email yet. 
 
Jillian  
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 7:52 AM 
To: Jillian Barden <Jillian.Barden@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Lydia Kopf <Lydia.Kopf@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: TA 25-1 - 1783 Ames Ave 
 
Good morning Jillian, 
Marcia wants you to follow up with hauler on who got the notices of the unpaid bill.  She wasn’t clear in 
hauler’s response and doesn’t think they answered the question.   Attached is the minutes of the hearing.
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


